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From: Ken Calvert [calvert@netlab.uky.edu]
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2007 2:35 PM
To: Brothers, Sheila C
Cc: Pulito, Andrew R; Blank, Christine; Coyne, Mark S; Piascik, Peggy;
raphael@cs.uky.edu; scsege0@uky.edu
Subject: Re: Pending A&AS Items - 2 Engr Items

Hi Sheila,

1. Proposal regarding Engineering standing.

Feedback from the committee: The proposal is unclear 
regarding the existing requirements, if any, or what exactly 
is being changed.  If the descriptions of the individual 
programs' requirements for "engineering standing" are part 
of the proposal, then the description of those requirements 
should be given in some normal form so that the same 
information is available about each program.  For example, 
some of the descriptions mention the possibility of an 
"appeal" or "departmental review" option, while others do 
not.  It is not clear whether such an option exists or not 
for those that do not mention it.  Note that we are not 
suggesting that each program's *requirements* be the same, 
only that the same *information about the requirements* be 
given for each program.

If the descriptions are not part of the proposal per se, 
then the committee has no objection and the proposal can go 
on to wherever it needs to go (but the suggestion still 
applies).

Sorry for the late notice.  If you have questions, just ask.

KC
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